
FAVORABLE RECOMMENDATION
CONCERNING A CERTAIN PLAT
TO THE LAPEL TOWN COUNCIL 

CERTIFICATION OF THE LAPEL PLANNING COMMISSION

     Comes now the Lapel Planning Commission and submits the following favorable 
recommendation to the Lapel Town Council; and

     WHEREAS, this Certification is being submitted within ten (10) days after the meeting held 
by the Lapel Planning Commission concerning a certain final plat of property located at 0 S 1000 
West, Pendleton, IN 46064, as fully described in the attached Exhibit “A” in the Town of Lapel 
Planning Commission.

     WHEREFORE, the Lapel Planning Commission hereby issues this Certification with a 
favorable recommendation to the Lapel Town Council.

     DATED: _____________________________

                                                                                    LAPEL PLANNING COMMISSION

                                                                                    ______________________________________
                                                                                    Matt Wood, President

ATTEST:

_______________________________
Teresa Retherford






